
HOSPITAL VISIT FOR D. PHARM. 1ST YEAR TO
COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER, KALYANPUR
A CHC hospital visit was arranged for the D. Pharm. 1st year students on 11.06.2022. The students interacted with the
Doctors and staff and visited the various departments of treatment. Dr. Nisha Sharma, Director, and Dr. Anupriya Kapoor
paid vote of thanks to the CHC incharge and all the staff members for explaining the students about various activities in the
Hospital and for allowing the visit and giving their valuable time.

11th June 202211th June 2022


